
Greenwood, Carol

From: Gibson, Kathy - r-
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2010 12:02 PM
To: Elkins, Scott
Subject: RE: Need clarification
Attachments: Kathy Halvey Gibson2.vcf; imageOO1.jpg

Thanks, I was thinking we sent it up to the Commission, too, but maybe we didn't.

Kathy Halvey Gibson
Deputy Director

Division of Systems Analysis

Kathy.Gibson Znrc. gov(301 251-499 ork

From: Elkins, Scott
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2010 12:00 PM
To: Gibson, Kathy
Subject: RE: Need clarification

Kathy,
Sorry for not responding sooner - I was in another telecom. We sent Rev. 4 of the Communications Plan
(ML100271726) to the OEDO in the late January/early February timeframe. I have attached two e-mails; one
from Jim Lyons and one from Marty Virgilio that mention the Comm Plan (this one indicates that Marty received
it and read it). This happened right when I was relieving Mark Orr as PM. I can check with Mark if you need
some more detail on this.

Scott

From: Gibson, Kathy
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2010 11:11 AM
To: Elkins, Scott
Subject: FW: Need clarification

Please refresh my feeble memory on the transmission of the most recent SOARCA comm. Plan to the
Commission? Thanks!

Kathy Halvey Gibson
Deputy Director

Division of Systems Analy'sis

KathyGibson nrc.gov
(30 1) 7) I-7499 VV,'ork

From: Bonaccorso, Amy
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2010 10:23 AM
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To: Gibson, Kathy
Subject: Need clarification

Kathy:

With the SOARCA Comm plan, J thought you said that it was requested by the Commission and that is why a
full package went up.

Well, Lance said he got a paper SOARCA plan - but that he didn't think he was supposed to pass it to the
Commission. Did you intend for him to pass it to the Commission? I'm trying to make sure the Commission
got what you intended them to get.

The comm plans Lance gets don't seem to be on a path to the Commission, and maybe that's why he's saying
that the electronic copy is sufficient.

Thanks,

Amy

Amy Bonaccorso
Communications Specialist
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research
301-251-7681
amy.bonaccorso@nrc.-ov
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